
 

 

North Main Street United Methodist Church 

Is holding a Spaghetti Dinner 

On Wednesday, October 15, 2025  

from 3:30-7:00 pm 

At Plaza’s Italian Bistro 

Tickets are $10 

TAKE OUT ONLY 

 

Tickets are available at the church office at 

316 North Main Street, Gloversville 

Or by calling 518-725-7323 


